
At Thurlbear CoE VA Primary School, the health, safety and wellbeing of every child is our top priority. We expect all staff, governors, 

parent/carers and volunteers to share this commitment to safeguarding our pupils.  
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From January 2024, we have been posting 

our weekly newsletter as a blog post on the 

school news. This means that it can be found 

on our usual ‘latest news’ list.  

You will find them named “end-of-week 

review” on the website.   

 


